
 

 

BREAKING NEWS 

The Plainville Fire Company is proud to announce the date of this year’s festival.  

 The 34
th

 Annual 
Plainville Fire Company Hot Air Balloon and Arts and Crafts Festival 

 

Is scheduled for AUGUST 24, 25 and 26, 2018 at  
Norton Park, South Washington Street, Plainville Connecticut 

 
Check our website periodically as we will update it as we develop all the details. We look forward 

to your continued support.  
 


